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Falun Dafa Association of Canada

On behalf of the Government of Saskatchewan, | am pleased to congratulate Falun Dafa
practitioners in Canada on your 24" anniversary.

Your guiding principles of truthfulness, benevolence and forbearance have been embraced by
many across the world. Throughout Canada, and here in Saskatchewan, these virtues help to
build our communities, promoting peace and an appreciation for others. This enhances our
diversity as a province and leads to a richness of culture that can be enjoyed by everyone, as
we share and learn from one another. This Is part of what makes our communities in
Saskatchewan the welcoming places that they are.

Happy anniversary to your practitioners and supporters, as you celebrate another year of
encouraging truth, compassion and tolerance.

Sincerely)

S

Jeremy Harrison
Minister Responsible for Immigration,
lobs, Skills and Training



